
*****IMPORTANT NOTICE***** 

 

To all our clients, we’d like to let you know that we are making some changes to our privacy 

Policy to comply with the new General Data Protection Regulation Privacy Notice 2018.  

Under the new GDPR we are required by law to document what personal information we 

keep for all of our clients.  

The data we collect and hold for our clients includes Full name and telephone numbers.  We 

only use this information to contact you about your appointment with us and to offer advice 

regarding hair and nail services. The information is kept on our secure network with Premier 

software and is accessed only by the staff at Aleksandar Budic Hair Studio.  

You have the right to see any information we keep for you and can request that the data be 

changed or securely destroyed at any time.  

We do not use the information for anything other than to contact you regarding your 

appointment with us and we do not use your information for marketing purposes.  

Any information given to us by our website, facebook page, Instagram or twitter is only 

accessible by myself Aleksandar Budic and you may request that once your details have 

been added to the system that any messages which contains your personal information is 

deleted. 

Any information given to me via text message on my mobile phone is accessible only by 

myself and my phone is locked with a security code. You may request that any text 

messages are deleted which contains your personal information.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Aleksandar Budic 

Akelsandar Budic Hair Studio  

 

 


